City oF HousToN Interoffice

Correspondence
Council Member Brenda Stardig
District A

To: Mayor Sylvester Turner From: Council Member Brenda Stardig, District A
Date: October 25, 2017
Subject: MUD 552

I support moving forward with MUD 552 based on the information presented to me on October 25, 2017, by
Jason Johnson, William Mosley, and Marlene Gafrick.

The information presented includes, but is not limited to, the attached documents:

e Meritage Corporation/David Jordan letter regarding 100% detached single family dwelling units, dated
October 23, 2017.

* Email correspondence from Marlene Gafrick, outlining restrictions and commitments made by
property owner, Metro National Corporation, dated October 25, 2017.

e “Use Restrictions” by Metro National Corporation to be filed as agreed.

Thank you for your immediate attention to this matter.
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